
 
ADVISORY NEIGHBORHOOD COMMISSION 6E 

PO Box 93020 Brentwood Sta3on, Washington, DC 20090

July 16, 2020 

Ms. Kay Kendall 
Chair  
District of Columbia Commission on the Arts and Humanities  
200 I Street SE, Suite 1400 
Washington, DC 20003 

Re: Shaw Main Streets Application for PABC program  

Dear Chair Kendall: 

  
On behalf of Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6E the Commission supports Shaw 
Main Streets’ application for funding from the DC Commission on the Arts and 
Humanities FY 2021 Public Art Building Communities (PABC) program for the Shaw 9th 
Street Mural Project.  Beautification projects like the Shaw 9th Street Mural Project that 
add public art such as murals only will enhance the vibrancy of the neighborhood.   
During our ANC meeting on July 7th Tia Kane, a representative from Shaw Main Streets, 
explained that the mural project will promote the vibrant local arts culture and continued 
celebration of the historic Shaw District. 

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6E and our constituents look forward to having 
murals from the Shaw 9th Street Mural Project enhance our area. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.  

Respectfully submitted,  
     
   

Rachelle Nigro 
Chair 
ANC 6E 


